
 

Super 1s is a community programme, funded by Lord Taverners, and run by Sussex County Cricket 

Club, which provides young people with physical and / or learning disabilities access to regular 

physical activity, new competitive sporting opportunities and opportunities to develop new 

friendships and independent life skills.   

The club runs at Woodlands Meed on Monday evenings and is open to pupils at the school as well as 

other young people from the local community.  During these sessions, members receive high quality 

training from qualified Sussex County Cricket coaches.  They then have the opportunity to put into 

practice what they have learnt by playing competitive matches against other cricket hubs in the 

surrounding areas.  It is a fantastic club that benefits so many young people from Woodlands Meed 

and the local community.  

 

 


